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7th March 1942, Dr van Mook, van Oyen and van Plas arrived in Perth 

 

 



A letter discussing the creation of the "Netherlands East Indies Commission for Australia and New 

Zealand", to wind up transactions with NEI cargoes, to liquidate orders placed before the invasion 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



7th October 1942. More on the Netherlands East Indies Commission for NZ and Aus. -> growing in 

power as a seat in the Pacific representing the Netherlands body which currently resides in London. 

This was stated in a decree of the Minister for Colonies on September 23rd 1942 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


